
My name is Quentin,  I am a 43-year-old Motorcycle Industry Professional. I have lived in Oregon since 2007, North Portland since 
2017. I lived in Los Angeles from 1997 to 2007, where I utilized filtering every year as a commuter, approximately 10,000 miles per 
year. There is no better way for a motorcyclist to stay safe, out of blind spots, than filtering through traffic.  There is no better way to 
cut down on congestion by allowing motorcycles to travel to the front at stoplights. I have never felt so vulnerable and invisible as I 
do in Oregon as a motorcyclist. I support this bill 100%. 
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